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August 19, 1998

It is my pleasure to recommend the services of Mr. Terry Mikeska, a talented
pianist who did a terrific job of making our recent reception in 5an Angelo an
entertaining event.

I was very impress-ed and would not hesitate to ask Mr. Mikeska to play at

another event honoring Governor Bush. His music was the perfect accent to an
extremely successful, pleasant evening,

Sincerely,

Travis Thomas
Deputy Finance Director



